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		       “Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his love endures forever.”
								                   Chronicles 16:34

Dear Devon Prep Community, 

Our FAMILY is truly unique and continues to amaze me day in and day out.  I am proud of the 
young men that attend this school. I am honored to have Alumni who go out into the world 
and make a difference.  I am grateful for the families and friends of Devon Prep who all make 
this school such a special place. Together we have faced challenges and together we have 
excelled. 

Reflecting upon this past school year, I am more thankful than ever before for the support we 
have received from our Devon family.  The resilience and dedication to serving the young 
men of Devon Prep is unmatched and so pure. There were many difficult and disrupting days 
last school year, and those pains were felt by parents, students and faculty equally.  At times, 
it seemed as if there was no relief in sight. However, the satisfaction of seeing our seniors 
enjoy their trip to Virginia Beach, their Bring the Beach to Devon Cut Day and of course their 
Commencement, made all those difficult days well worth it.

The Piarist values - humility, patience, community, honesty, charity - guide us everyday.  As a 
community, with technology advancing, it is most important to focus on human interaction.   
As we enter this new school year, our emphasis is on normalcy and providing a caring 
environment in which our students can best succeed in every phase of their life and grow 
together as a family.

We must always keep focused on strengthening our Devon family.  The bible tells us “how 
good and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in unity” (Psalm 133:1). We must 
remember, where there is unity, there is strength. TOGETHER we can achieve great success 
and happiness.

The world will always be changing around us, but faith, hope, and love will continue to exist 
and have true presence at Devon Prep. I thank you all for believing in us and what we do here 
on a daily basis.  Your support is a powerful reminder of the importance of educating our 
youth and helping them learn how to make a positive IMPACT not only at Devon Prep but in 
our world.

 

 With Thanks,

Fr. Francisco J. Aisa, Sch.P. 
Headmaster
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www.devonprep.com/giving/how-to-give/



HONOR ROLL OF DONORS | GIFT RECOGNITION CLUBS

Thank You!

A Alumnus
AP Alumni Parents
P  Present Parents
F  Friends or Family
FS Faculty or Staff 

FSR  Faculty or Staff  Retired
GP Grandparent
S  Student
T  Trustee
+  Deceased

Devon Prep Loyalty Club   We recognize in bold font below those who have made gifts to the Devon Prep Annual Fund for 10 or more consecutive 
years. We are very grateful for their continued support, which has provided a lasting impact for Devon Prep students.

Founder ($10,000 and more)
Anonymous (3) 

Answering Service for Directors F

Business Leadership Organized for Catholic Schools F

Connelly Foundation F

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Czachor, Jr. AP

Mr. Martin L. Devine ‘74 A
Mr. and Mrs. Niall T. Doherty AP

Drs. Keith R. and Katherine Dunleavy ‘87 A

Mr. Frank J. Ferro ‘65 A
Ferro Steele LLC F

Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund

Mr. Charles T. Freeman F

Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. Genuardi AP,GP

Genuardi Family Foundation F

Mr. William J. Glynn ‘72 A
Gunard Berry Carlson Memorial Foundation 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael O. Heasley ‘94 A,P,T

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan W. Heil ‘87A,P

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Jacobs GP

Mr. Ronald C. Laff erty, Jr. ‘86 A

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald A. Listwak AP
Mrs. James A. Lyons AP

Maguire Foundation 

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Manders AP,P

Norfolk Southern 
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Lee Orchard P

Mrs. Debra Day Savini F

Mr. Peter T. Shalvoy ‘67 A
Streamlight, Inc. F

Mr. Frederick C. Travaglini ‘71 A

United Healthcare Insurance Co. Corp. F

Vanguard Group Foundation F
WSFS Bank F

YourCause

Calasanctius ($5,000 to $9,999)
Anonymous (2) 

Allstate Insurance Company 

Mr. and Mrs. Barry J. Bentley AP
Bentley Systems, Inc. F
Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Brennen, Jr. ‘72 A
Mr. Daniel and Dr. Ingeborg Damstra AP
Harry and Cristy DiDonato ‘83 A,AP
Mr. Matthew J. Epps ‘03 A

Exelon Matching Gifts Program for Education F

FJN Charitable Foundation F
Foundation for Catholic Education Chester County 

Mr. and Mrs. Francis L. Genuardi ‘66 A,AP
Mr. and Mrs. James J. Gillece AP,P

Mrs. Jane F. Guzikowski AP
Henkels Foundation 

Mr. Matthew D. Jiannino AP

Mr. Michael L. Kimmel ‘90 A,T
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Murphy, Jr. ‘72 A
Mr. Brian M. Olinger ‘95 A

Mr. and Mrs. John Planchak P

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Scavitto AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Schuller AP,P

Schwab Charitable Fund 

Mr. Michael F. Swanick ‘77 A
Vanguard Charitable F
Dr. and Mrs. James W. Woodburn AP,P



Headmaster ($2,500 to $4,999)
Anonymous (2) 

Mr. and Mrs. Adrian Adams AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Bauers AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Bevilacqua AP
Boeing Gift Matching Program F
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur S. Boyle ‘83 A,AP

Mr. J. William Cotter, Jr. ‘61 A

First Resource Bank 

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel C. Harrer, Jr. ‘86 A,P

Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Hollowell F, FSR

Mr. and Mrs. Francis M. Lastner F

Mr. and Mrs. William C. O’Brien, Sr. AP

Mr. Michael A. Olivares ‘73 A

Dr. and Mrs. John J. Radomile, Jr. ‘66, A
Renaissance Charitable Foundation Inc.

SEI Private Wealth Management F

United Way of the Greater Lehigh Valley 

Mr. and Mrs. John F. Weaver AP

Mr. and Mrs. William N. Weir P

Mr. Timothy R. Wilkin ‘99 A

Leadership ($1,000 to $2,499)
Anonymous (7)

Mr. and Mrs. Francis X. Altiere AP
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Anderson AP

Anyspace Productions, LLC F

Mrs. Joseph P. Atkins AP, GP
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Battafarano ‘80 A

Benevity

Mr.+ and Mrs. Steven C. Bouchard P

Mr. F. Thomas Brown ‘65 A
Mr. John J. Butler, III ‘83 A
Mr. Patrick J. Byrnes ‘70 A
Mrs. Frank L. Casey AP
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Cosgrove AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Brian D. Crowe ‘81 A,AP,T
Dell Technologies

Delran Builders Company, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. DeMaio P

Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas DeMaio GP

Ms. Joanne C. Devine F
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. 

 and Gabriela Dokas ‘08 A,T,FS

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Drauschak AP

Mr. Andrew M. Egan’96 A
Exelon
Dr. James S. Falcone, Jr.’64 A

Mr. Francis X. Farmar ‘74 A
Mr. Mark B. Fuessinger ‘83 A

Mr. Henry M. Gallagher ‘61 A
Ms. Margaret E. Gillis F

GlaxoSmithKline Foundation F 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Gress P

Mr. William W. Heil, Jr.’75 A
Kevin and Patty Hicks P

Mr. Theodore V. Hooven, IV ‘05 A

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick C. Kane P,FS

The Kearns Family P

Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Kelly AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Lockyer F

Mrs. Delos D. McKnight F

Merck Partnership for Giving MG
Mml Investors Services, LLC

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew M. Mongiello P

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Morrone AP
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Mullin P

Mr. and Mrs. Dawson R. Muth AP

Dr. Hoan-Vu T. Nguyen ‘92 A

Captain Charles P. O’Neill ‘60 A
Mr. Sean M. O’Reilly ‘93 A
Mr. Richard D. Petras ‘80 A

Mr. and Mrs. David F. Phelan AP

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth J. Phelan AP

Mr. and Mrs. Eric Pilacik P

Mr. Justin M. Polselli ‘04 A
Richard and Debi Rogers P

Mark and Glenna Rohlfi ng P

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph F. Rush AP,P

Mr. Marcus E. Sack ‘69 A
William and Margaret Sargent, Jr. P

Mr. Charles E. Shalvoy, Jr. ‘65 A
Mr. and Mrs. William C. Shank P

Mr. and Mrs. John D. Snook AP
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Stangl AP,P

Mr. Mark C. Stromberg F

The Nerz-Stormes Family AP
Mr. Philip M. Taddeo ‘87 A
The Ayco Charitable Foundation

The Prudential Foundation Matching Gifts F

Mr. Paul C. Troy ‘83 A
UGI Storage Company F

United Way of Greater Philadelphia 
& Southern  Jersey

Mr. Louis R. Vilotti

Mr. Gregory J. Viola ‘71 A
Mrs. Mary G. Wattis F
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen White P

Blue and Gold ($500 to $999)
Anonymous (5) 
Dr. Frank H. Anderson ‘62 A
Mr. Timothy C. Atkins ‘87 A,AP
Mr. Mark A. Aquilante’94 A,FS
Bank of America F
Mr. and Mrs. Theodore P. Barry P
Mr. and Mrs. Frankie Basile P
Mr. and Mrs. Gerard F. Becker P
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Brassington P
Mr. and Dr. Michael J. Cicchetti P
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Coleman AP
Mr. Michael J. Collins ‘68 A,AP,FS
Mr. David J. Collins ‘04 A
Comcast 
Mr. Mark Consolo FS
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Costello GP
Mr. Jason J. Coyle ‘84 A
Mr. and Mrs. J. Joseph Donahue ‘66 A,AP,FSR,GP 

Mr. John J. Donahue ‘02 A
Dr. Joseph L. D’Orazio ‘96 A
Eastern Business Software, Inc. F 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric 
 and Elizabeth Eshleman AP,P,FS
Dr. Stephen J. Falchek ‘84 A
Mr. Chris and Dr. Maria Farias AP
Mr. Timothy A. Fox ‘07 
Giant A+ School Rewards F
Mrs. Jennifer G. Gregory FS
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Grycewicz AP,P
Mr. Daniel T. Heavey ‘05 A
Mr. and Mrs. Talib Holloway P
Mr. Andrew A. Hu ‘90 A
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Husar ‘74 A,AP
Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Ianieri ‘86 A,AP
IQVIA 
Dr. Charles G. Jacoby ‘61 A
Dr. Jack E. Kazanjian ‘89 A

Dr. Eugene P. Kennedy and 
 Dr. Debra Bensen-Kennedy AP,P
Mr. David J. Kenneson AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Kenney P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Kent, Jr. AP,P
Kreischer Miller
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Morrissey AP
Mr. Je� rey M. Krull ‘94 A
Mr. and Mrs. Wynn J. Lindley ‘88 A,P
Michael and Jennifer Loftus ‘78 A,AP
Mr. and Mrs. William Long AP
LS Stone Masonry 
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Ludt AP
Mrs. Suzanne P. MacIntyre AP
Mr. Allison J. Maggiolo ‘61 A
Mr. Mark S. Malseed ‘93 A
Ms. Karen Weinlader Mardis P
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald M. Masayko AP
Dr. Paul J. McGough ‘95 A



Mr. and Mrs. Alec McKnight AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. McParland, Jr. AP
Mr. Stephen A. Morrissey ‘05 A
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Mountain F
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel F. O’Connor AP
Mrs. Carol C. Okonski AP
Mr. Richard Pergolis P
Mr. Kurt Wolter and Dr. Christine Reilly AP
Ms. Marianne S. Rossi AP
Mr. Francis S. Ryan ‘71 A

Ms. Sheila M. Ryan P
Mr. Thomas F. Santini ‘66 A
The Sarkees Family P
Mr. James Lanzalotto and Ms. Rose Ann Scanlon P
Mr. and Mrs. Alan T. Scherer ‘75 A
Mr. and Mrs. Ashesh K. Shah P
Mr. James A. Shalvoy ‘69 A
Mr. George D. Sheehan FS
Mr. Michael G. Sherlock ‘83 A
Mr. Christian A. Staub ‘09 A

Ms. Lisa DeMarco and Mr. Jon Stefansson AP,P
Dr. and Mrs. Francisco F. Suero AP
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Swan P
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen C. Veith P
Dr. John R. Waldron, Jr. ‘69 A
Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Wechsler, III F
Mr. Tim Rayer and Ms. Christine Wechsler P

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Weinlick, III P

Benefactor ($250 to $499)
Anonymous (4)
Mr. Rajesh Kosaraju and 
 Mrs. Kousalya Alapati P
Amazon Smile Foundation F
Dr. Robert E. Ambrogi, Jr. ‘67 A
America’s Charities
AmerisourceBergen
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Arfaa P
Mr. and Mrs. Paul E. Beck, Jr. AP
Mr. Richard J. Blair ‘76 A
Mr. Michael T. Borkowski ‘73 A
Mrs. Nicole S. Botta FS
Mrs. Alice R. Bowen F
Mr. Bernard J. Breslin ‘76 A 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew O. Buzbee P
Mr. and Mrs. Frank M. Byrd, Jr. ‘87 A,AP
Mr. Peter G. Byrnes ‘65 A
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas C. and 
 Catherine A. Ciocca ‘93 A,P,FS
Dr. Joseph P. Coyle ‘70 A
Mr. Richard F. Crowley ‘64 A
Mr. and Mrs. David Davis P
Dr. James H. Degnan, Jr. ‘65 A
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Delphais, Jr. AP
Mr. Daniel P. Dieckhaus ‘98 A
Mr. and Mrs. Hien Q. Dinh P
Mr. and Mrs. Michael D’Iorio P
Dr. Dennis P. DiRenzo ‘72 A
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Doherty P
Mr. Cornelius J. Dougherty ‘96 A 
Dr. Gary R. Dunkerley ‘67 A
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Egan AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. John Finnegan P

Fitzmyer Family ‘69 A
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Foran AP,P
Mrs. Katherine T. Frank FS
Mr. and Mrs. William Funke P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. 
 Giannantonio ‘76 A,AP
Mr. Patrick W. Goalwin ‘75 A
Dr. Tibor J. Ham, Jr. ‘64 A
Dr. Richard J. Hamilton ‘79 A
Mr. Gregory E. Harmer ‘73 A
Dr. and Mrs. George Hart P
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Hassett AP
Mr. Joseph D. Heavy ‘04 A
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Hirst P
Mrs. Mary Kay Holly P,GP
Mr. Thomas A. Ingelsby ‘06 A
Mrs. Kimberly D. Judge FS
Mr. Douglas L. Kaune ‘88 A
Mr. and Mrs. Owen J. Kelly ‘86 A,AP,P
Mr. Tyler J. Klicka ‘15 A, FS
Mr. and Mrs. Lim AP
Mr. W. Kelley Macke ‘65 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Maertzig, Sr. AP
Mr. James G. Mastrangelo FS
Prof. James E. Maule ‘69 A
Dr. and Mrs. John R. Mishock P
Dr. and Mrs. Jose G. Moreno AP
Mr. Daniel P. Mulhern ‘02 A
Mr. James A. Mulhern’64 A
Mr. and Mrs. Paul A. Mulholland AP
Mr. and Mrs. James J. Murphy AP
Drs. Richard and Teresa O’Flynn AP
Mr. Michael B. O’Sullivan ‘96 A
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Palermo P

Mr. J. Bradford and Dr. Teresa Parkes AP
Mrs. Jodi Pergolis P
Dr. Wai Wor Phoon AP
Daniel and Tracey Pilone ‘94 A
Dr. Francis M. Prendergast ‘83 A
Mr. Michael Pullano P
Dr. John J. Radomile, Sr. AP
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard F. Reilly AP
Reliance Standard Life Insurance
Mr. Christopher S. Robert, Jr. ‘99 A 
Mr. Griffi  th A. Roberts ‘10 A 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard R. Rodelli AP
Mr. and Mrs. Scott E. Romano AP,P
Ms. Mary Ellen Rubert-Patton AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Rufo AP
Mr. Martin J. Salvucci F
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Scarpulla P
Mr. Horace E. Scherer ‘66 A
Mr. Philip A. Sevag ‘99 A
Rev. James J. Shea, Sch.P. ‘66 A,FS
Dr. Lydia G. Slavish AP
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Solano GP
SprinTurf F
Mr. and Mrs. Derrick Supplee AP,P
The Party Center
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Thiele AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Urban P
Mr. and Mrs. J. Keith Weinlader GP
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. White AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Wilkin AP
Dr. Warren M. Wilkins ‘65 A
Dwight and Donna Wilson AP

Patron ($100 to $249)
Anonymous (8) 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark G. Adamiak AP
Mr. Robert P. Alejnikov ‘73 A, AP
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Andrien AP, P
Mr. John H. Ansley, Jr. ‘64 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Anthony, Sr. P
Mr. and Mrs. Congens J. Aquilante AP,FSR
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Arnold P
Mr. and Mrs. James Badolato P

Mr. and Mrs. Romil Bangha AP,P
Mr. Berenger R. Bauers ‘21 S
Mr. and Mrs. John Bonner P
Dr. Christopher F. Bosio ‘85 A
Col Christopher Boyle ‘86 A
James and Barbara Braun AP
Mr. Richard J. Brennan, III ‘77 A
Ms. Trudy P. Brockington-Lewis P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Brown P
William and Grace Bule AP

Mr. Matthew S. Bush ‘02 A
Mr. Alexander S. Buzogany, Jr. ‘72 A
Dr. Dennis M. Byrne ‘68 A
Mr. John A. Campopiano, Jr. ‘82 A
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis P. Capella, Sr. AP
Al Caprara, Esq. ‘73 A
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Casey P
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff rey J. Chomko P
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Clark P
Mr. and Mrs. Baibureh Cline-Thomas P



Patron ($100 to $249) continued
Mr. Michael H. Cognato ‘00 A
Dr. Philip J. Connor, Sr. ‘61 A, AP,FSR
Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Connor AP
Mrs. James T. Cooney ‘61 A
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony E. Creato, Sr. AP
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Cunningham F
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas D’Alessandro P
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Dart P
Mr. Andrew W. Dawson ‘15 A
Dr. James F. Deatherage ‘67 A
Mr. and Mrs. Angelo J. DeGeorge P
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dekker P
Mrs. Anne Marie B. DelRossi AP
Mr. John J. DePietro ‘90 A
Mr. Paul J. Derham ‘64 A
Mr. Domenic L. DiMartino ‘82 A
Joseph L. DiTomo, Esq. ‘61 A
Mr. Daniel V. Donohue ‘66 A
Mrs. Terrence J. Donohue, Sr. AP
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Donohue ‘68 A,AP
Mr. and Mrs. Michael B. Duff y AP
Mr. William B. Du� y ‘68 A
Mr. and Mrs. James Dunfee AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Eburuoh P
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Emhof AP,FSR
Mr. Thomas F. Epes ‘79 A
Mr. Eduardo Llorente and Ms. Elena Fernandez AP, P
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ferry AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Figg P
Mr. Vincent J. Finley ‘16 A
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Freind P
Mr. Gunter G. Geiger ‘06 A
Mr. and Mrs. John C. George AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Rob Gionfriddo P
Mr. Michael J. Gola, Jr. ‘05 A
Ms. Frances E. Gray F
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan D. Grotell P
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gunn P
Mr. and Mrs. Richard P. Hackman ‘64 A,AP
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Hagen P
Mr. Michael J. Hallahan ‘75 A
Mr. Eugene J. Ham ‘67 A
Professor Louis I. Hamilton ‘87 A
Mr. John B. Henkels, IV ‘69 A
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Hennessy F
Mr. and Dr. John Hewitt P
Mr. and Mrs. Alphonso Holloway GP

Mr. John P. DeLucca and Ms. Deborah W. Hong P
Ms. Kathryn Horn P
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas R. Hughes P
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Hughes P
Hurchalla Family P
IBM Corporation 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Ingelsby AP
Joseph and Mary Beth Jardine AP
Dr. John J. Joe F
Mr. Robert Jones ‘90 A
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Jones P
Mr. Stefan A. Jonsson ‘21 S
Dr. Daniel M. Kane ‘64 A
Mrs. Mildred Kane GP
Mr. James J. Keeley ‘64 A
Mr. Daniel E. Kelly ‘08 A
Mr. and Mrs. Brian T. Kelly P
Mrs. Leslie Kemm P
Ms. Diana G. Kenneson AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Brian P. Kilroy AP,P
Mrs. Melanie R. Kingett FS
Mr. and Mrs. Paul F. Klauder AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Kleiner P
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Koroly AP,P
Mr. Geo� rey Kramer ‘66 A,AP
Mr. John P. Kramer, Jr. ‘70 A
Rev. Patrick H. Lamb ‘73 A
Mr. Spencer T. Latran ‘12 A
Mr. and Mrs. Dominic Liberatore P
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Lorenz AP,P
Mr. John F. Lyons ‘69 A
Mr. John F. Maguire, III ‘64 A
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Mannion AP
Mr. and Mrs. Masimiliano Manzi P
Mr. and Mrs. James Marquet P
Mr. Dan Massimini FS
Mr. and Mrs. Santhosh Mathew P
Mr. and Mrs. Michael May P
Mr. and Mrs. Francis X. McCabe AP,P
Mr. Walter A. McClatchy, Jr. ‘68 A
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry McClay AP, P
Mr. Brian J. McCormick, Jr. ‘87 A
Mr. and Mrs. Gerry McCrory P
Mr. and Mrs. Robert McCusker AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan McGeehan P
Mr. and Mrs. James C. McGill P
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin McGuinn P
Mr. and Mrs. Eamon P. McVeigh P

Mr. Richard E. McVoy, Jr. ‘67 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph G. Melcher P
Dr. and Mrs. Sean P. Melvin AP
Mr. Louis M. Micolucci ‘85 A
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin P.C. Minbiole P
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Morrow P
Mr. Richard Mulliken F, FSR
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Murphy P
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Napoletano P
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy P. O’Reilly, Sr. AP
Mr. and Mrs. Hubert B. O’Reilly ‘72, A,AP

Mr. and Mrs. Chris Ottesen P
Mr. Emil Pilacik GP
Monica Anne Pedano & Brian Rogers AP
Mrs. Jolene Petras AP
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Petticord P
Ms. Mary Bella Pfau F
Dr. Colin K. L. Phoon ‘81 A
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Puz P
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen P. Regan P
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Reish AP
Mrs. Christina T. Robbins AP
Mr. and Mrs. James J. Robbins, Sr. AP
Mr. Patrick J. Rohr ‘15 A
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Romeo P
Mr. and Mrs. Julius Rule AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick P. Rullo, III AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Sack AP,P
Dr. Frank J. Sammartino, Jr. ‘70 A
Mr. Paul J. Sanborn ‘64 A,FS
Mr. George F. Schaefer, Jr. ‘77 A
Mr. Henry C. Schenker ‘03 A
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schramm AP
Mr. Robert R. Schwartz ‘76 A
G. Philip Scott, DO ‘67 A
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Seeger P
Mr. and Mrs. James Shaak P
Mr. and Mrs. Justin Shaw P
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Shultis P
Mrs. Ellen Si F, FSR
Mr. and Mrs. George R. Siegl AP

Mr. and Mrs. Zachary Simpson P

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Skorup AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Slattery AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew F. Smith ‘93 A,P

Mr. and Mrs. Richard F. Smith AP
Mr. Robert M. Smith ‘10 A

Mr. and Mrs. Pasquale Spatola P

THANK YOU



Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Stasuk P

Patron ($100 to $249) continued
Mr. Stephen J. Sullivan ‘64 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph R. Tatum and Family P

Mr. Christopher L. Turner ‘96 A,T

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Valenti P

Mr. and Mrs. Francis J. Volpe AP
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Walsh F

Ms. Maribeth Wechsler F

Ms. Dorothy Wechsler F

Wells Fargo Foundation F
Dr. Setareh Aria Williams P

Mrs. Richard B. Yoder AP

Thank you to all our donors that made the 2020-2021 giving year such a great success.
Please visit  https://www.devonprep.com/annualreport/  to see additional Giving Breakouts.

Contributor (up to $99)
Anonymous (2) 
Mr. and Dr. Dereck C. Allen P
Mr. and Mrs. Ricardo M. Alonso P
Mrs. Faye M. Bakovsky F,FSR
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Bemis P
Mr. Jeff rey R. Bevan ‘11 A
Mr. and Mrs. Mark S. Bill AP,P
Box Tops For Education F
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen P. Bramlage P
Mr. Matthew P. Butera ‘08 A
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Cane P
Mr. Richard P. Cardelli ‘70 A
Carmine’s Pizzeria 
Mr. Andrew C. Colket ‘00 A
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Cooney AP
Mr. Paul J. Corr, Jr. ‘75 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Cosden AP
Mr. and Mrs. Frank A. Cristinzio AP
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Curry AP,P
Ms. Anita Dalessandro P
Mr. James R. Daly, Sr. ‘64 A
Mr. Michael P. Danko, Jr. ‘96 A
Mr. and Mrs. Onofrio DeGennaro P
Mr. and Mrs. Tod R. DeLong AP
Mr. and Mrs. Albert DeMarco AP,P
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher R. Dente P
Mr. Matthew J. DiDonato ‘13 A
Ms. Danielle N. Domarasky FSR
Mr. William J. Donohue, Jr. ‘96 A
Ms. Tracey Dugan P
Mr. and Mrs. W. Alan Epps AP
Ms. Mary Beth Ertel F
Mr. Concho Estevez F
Mr. and Mrs. Lino Fabris P
Mr. Paul Landon Farnsworth, IV ‘15 A
Mr. Alfred E. Fazio, IV ‘95 A
Mr. Anthony Fazio ‘97 A
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Erik Fehrenbach ‘92 A,P
Mr. Michael T. Ferry ‘21 S
Mr. and Mrs. David Ficoturo P
Mr. Jose Flores F
Mr. Thomas Ryan Foran ‘21 S
Mr. and Mrs. David Freese F

Mr. Louie Garcia F
Mr. Thomas E. Gavin ‘94 A
Hon. and Mrs. Thomas G. Gavin AP,FSR
Ms. Jeanne M. Gelbach F
Mr. Mark George FSR
Mr. Martin Gillane F
Robert and Lisa Gruchacz AP
Mr. and Mrs. David M. and Jenifer Hardie AP,FS
Mr. Christopher P. Haughey ‘89 A
Mr. Michael Heaney ‘80 A
John and Christine Hill AP
Mr. and Mrs. Geoff rey Hoxie P
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt M. Husar ‘78 A,AP
Mrs. Georgette Kazanjian AP
Mr. James Kemm P
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Kerrigan P
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence C. Killoran AP
Mr. Matthew A. Kramer ‘12 A
Mr. and Mrs. Peter P. Kubat AP
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Lefchak AP
Brian T. Lefchak, MD, MPH ‘09 A
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Lewis P
Mr. Dwaine Lewis P
Ms. Agnieszka Marciniak-Cieslak P
Mr. and Mrs. Sean D. Massey P
Mr. James P. McClatchy ‘82 A
Mrs. Ann McClay GP
Dr. and Mrs. Michael A. McCormick ‘90 A
Mary Katherine McCormick F
Mr. Kevin A. McKenna ‘06 A
Mr. Barry R. McKeon ‘64 A
Mr. and Mrs. Derek McNabb F
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Megow P
Ms. Mary Shaw Miller AP,P
Mr. Franklin Miranda ‘16 A
Ms. Maura Murray P
Mr. Matthew W. Nawn ‘95 A
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Oakes AP
Ms. Kelly O’Brien AP
Rev. Gerard J. Olinger, CSC, Esq. ‘97 A
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph E. Oliva P
Mr. T. Patrick O’Reilly, Jr. ‘90 A
Mr. and Mrs. Alfred F. Ottaviano AP
Mr. Gabriel T. Pallante ‘15 A

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Pancerella AP
Mr. Stephen Patton AP,P
Dr. and Mrs. Vincent C. Pepe ‘77 A,AP
Mr. Nicholas D. Perullo ‘20 A

Pfi zer Foundation 

Mr. Joseph A. Powers ‘92 A
Mrs. Kathleen J. Ranieri P

Dr. Sarah Rayder F, FSR

Ms. Mary Rayer F

Mr. John C. Rebstock ‘01 A

Mr. Gordon G. Ryan, Jr. ‘67 A

Mr. Christopher K. Salmon ‘02 A

Mr. Stephen J. Santangelo ‘74 A

Mr. and Mrs. John Savit AP,P

Mr. Joseph A. Scavitto ‘21 S

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Seiders, Jr. P

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Sigismonti, Sr. F,FSR

Dr. Frank J. Simone ‘71 A

Mr. and Mrs. Phillip G. Smith P

Mr. and Mrs. Harry W. Staller AP
Mr. Thomas and Dr. Elizabeth Stanley AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Steinetz P

Mr. Mark C. Stromberg F

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Tatum GP

The Hartford 

Mrs. Patricia Thiele GP

Mr. Ryan P. Thiele ‘21 S

United Way of Midland County 

Mr. Maximilian H. van Schaijik 

Mr. and Dr. Curtis Voss P

Mrs. Marrea Walker-Smith FS

Mr. and Mrs. Terence H. Walsh AP,P

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick M. Walton AP,P

Mrs. Patricia Watson P

Mr. Christopher L. Weathers ‘05 A

Anne Wechsler F

Dr. Peter G. Wolf ‘66 A

Rev. Richard S. Wyzykiewicz, Sch.P. ‘61 A,FSR

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Zeiders P



Dear Devon Community,

There is a simple PLEDGE that we ask our boys to follow daily.
	
	  1. Act and speak with kindness, tolerance, and respect toward everyone.
	 2. Perform my responsibilities with honesty and integrity.
	 3. Follow these principles in school and out. 
	 4. Expect my classmates to do the same.

The four sentences above seem simple enough.  In society today, expecting others to live by the same pledge isn’t so simple. The 
impact of the media, and of social media, on the world and on our student body is undeniable, so we focus our efforts on maintaining 
an environment where our boys can learn, feel safe, and be happy. And we are lucky here at Devon Prep. We are blessed with great 
families, great students, and great faculty and staff - all of whom respect each other’s differences and look out for the common good of 
one another.

Devon Prep is a place where our boys are given the space to showcase their strengths, grow through their failures, and BE 
THEMSELVES.  We are achieving community diversity in many different ways at Devon, preparing our boys - and quite frankly 
ourselves - for a better future. The support we’ve received from our families and Alumni has helped lead the charge forward.

Over the past two years - through some of the toughest times many of us have ever had - we have seen our community grow 
STRONGER. We opened the 2021-2022 school year with the highest enrollment in school history.  At 309 boys Devon Prep is 
thriving!  Take a closer look inside that number and you’ll find 53 students (17%) have a diverse ethnic background - more than a 51% 
growth since 2016. Additionally, we have 67 faculty and staff members, 21% of which come from diverse ethnic backgrounds.  Just 
over half the faculty and staff members are female, and 70% of the faculty and staff members hold advanced degrees. Quite a drastic 
change from when I started a decade ago, and while the work is never done, we’re happy to show how far Devon Prep has come.

While test scores don’t always tell the whole story, you should know what our students are capable of. Even through a pandemic we saw 
our average SAT score improve by 70 points and the school average overall SAT score now sits at a robust 1270 - 188 points higher 
than the State average. Equally impressive are the scores related to AP testing. 26 AP classes were offered last year, and 377 tests 
were taken overall. Our boys scored an average of 3 or better in 19 of the 26 AP tests, and a 4 or better in 6 of them. In 4 AP courses 
all our boys scored a 3 or better. Our boys also outperformed scoring on a State (17 of 26) and National (16 of 26) level. What’s even 
more astounding is that every single student taking an AP Class MUST take the AP test - this is optional at all other schools.

Just as the pandemic couldn’t stop our students inside the classroom, it couldn’t stop us from revamping those classrooms and adding 
to the campus!  In March we completed a major renovation of “The Cottage’’, turning it into the Devon Creative Suite. This allowed us 
to bolster our Tech Arts curriculum, as we now offer courses in Robotics, MakerSpace and 3D Design on Macs. Additionally, this new 
home allowed us to convert two existing classrooms into custom rooms for Studio Art and Music. Alongside these physical upgrades, 
we also offer - for the first time ever - four new AP courses in 2-D Art and Design and Music. This commitment to Tech and Fine Arts is 
helping reshape how Devon is viewed by the broader community, and advances our mission to provide a holistic education.

And there is more to come!  During the 2020-2021 school year over 86% of our student body participated in at least one sport - a 
staggering statistic. Many of our seniors chose their college destination based on the opportunity to play their sport at the next level, 
and we celebrate their successes. We have been working with our neighbors and Tredyffrin Township over the past two years to gain 
approval and get started on a much-needed renovation of our existing sports field. We anticipate breaking ground this school year, and 
will construct a state-of-the-art artificial playing field as well as a 10,000-square-foot indoor training facility that will give us flexibility in 
operations budget, better balance to our boys schedules, and a first-class playing experience for all our teams.

Community. We are building one here through everyone’s differences, and that’s ok. We make decisions - and we know sometimes not 
everyone agrees - but they are done with the intention of the greater good and the longevity of our great school. As much as we love to 
celebrate our individual students’ accomplishments, each is just a part in the story we will write over time.  

Yes, we are proud of all we are achieving but know there is always more work to be done. I hope you’ve enjoyed hearing about where 
Devon stands today and where we are going and hope that you continue to keep us in mind and support our students, and great school.
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Patrick C. Kane
Director of External Operations ‘25P

ROLL TIDE!



June 30, 2022.
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Gift s to the Annual Fund are an important part of the school’s Advancement Program.
Annual Giving helps to promote quality instructi on, defray the cost of needed renovati ons and repairs,

provide scholarships and fi nancial aid for deserving students, and secure the growth of Devon Prep.
Gift s to the Annual Fund maybe unrestricted, or may be directed to a specifi c concern or area of interest.

You can make an online gift  to Devon Prep’s 2021-22 Annual Fund by visiti ng
www.devonprep.com/giving

or contact the Development Offi  ce at 610-688-7337 or development@devonprep.com.

S U P P O R T  T H E

2021-22 
ANNUAL FUND

363 North Valley Forge Road
Devon, PA 19333

Address Service Requested


